
From: Sharon Gregson <sgregson@telus.net>

Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2019 7:29 PM

To: MayorCouncil

Cc: Jack Froese; Petrina Arnason; David Davis; Steve Ferguson; Margaret Kunst; Bob Long; Kim 

Richter; Blair Whitmarsh; Eric Woodward

Subject: Child care in Township of Langley - Motion

Dear Mayor and Councillors, 

Thank you very much for the opportunity to make a delegation to Council on January 21st, highlighting 
child care issues in Langley and across BC, and the successful $10aDay plan. 

In case it is useful, here is a sample motion of support used by other organization and councils: 

The $10aDay Child Care Plan has the potential to make a real difference for BC children, women, 
families and the economy. We, XXXX, urge the provincial government to continue working with 
communities to implement a quality affordable child care system for BC. 

The Township of Langley would be the 52nd local government in BC to pass such a motion.  

It would be my pleasure to provide any further information that staff or Council would like to consider. 

All the best, 

Sharon Gregson 
Coalition of Child Care Advocates of BC 
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